
The following is a Broadcast Email to all OVS Funded Victim Assistance Programs:

Dear Colleague:

Very soon, the Office of Victim Services (OVS) will be preparing proposals for legislation
and policy/regulatory changes for consideration in the SFY 2022-23 Executive Budget and
next legislative cycle, as well as ideas for the Governor's 2022 State of the State. 
 
As an important partner in OVS' mission and work, your input is valuable, and we want to
hear from you on ideas and proposals to better serve crime victims in New York. We have
developed a brief survey for you to provide your feedback and ideas directly to OVS.
 
Some things to consider are adapting to crises, ways to improve service delivery, the
impact of social and racial justice, identifying and assisting underserved populations,
responding to and combating gun violence. 

This survey will be available until close of business on July 28, 2021. 

OVS 2021 Request for Ideas Survey

On behalf of the New York State Office of Victim Services, thank you for your commitment
to providing the highest quality services to victims of crime in New York State.

Previous OVS Broadcast Emails are available online at ovs.ny.gov/vap. You can also
subscribe to future email correspondences from OVS by clicking the Subscribe Now!
button below.

Subscribe Now!

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.research.net/r/OVS2020IdeaSurvey
https://www.research.net/r/OVS2020IdeaSurvey
http://ovs.ny.gov/vap
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?llr=iuauqd7ab&p=oi&m=1129694495368&sit=wcheqpcmb&f=d2664fd6-1249-42a1-ae0a-94f95db8df48
https://www.facebook.com/NYSPublicSafety
https://twitter.com/NYSPublicSafety
https://www.youtube.com/c/OVSTraining

